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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov

Web Site: www.ct.gov/csc

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

May 6, 2020 

Alex Murshteyn   

Site Acquisition Consultant 

Centerline Communications LLC 

750 West Center Street 

Suite 301 

W Bridgewater, MA 02379-1518 

RE: EM-VER-158-200505 – Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless notice of intent to 

modify an existing telecommunications facility located at 180A Bayberry Lane, 

Westport, Connecticut. 

Dear Mr. Murshteyn: 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your email dated May 5, 2020 requesting 

withdrawal of the above-referenced exempt modification. The Council hereby acknowledges your 

request to withdraw the exempt modification. 

The Council declares this exempt modification to no longer be pending before this agency. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Council office. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

s/ Melanie A. Bachman 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

MAB/IN/emr 

c: The Honorable Jim Marpe, First Selectman, Town of Westport 

Mary Young, Director, Planning & Zoning, Town of Westport 
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From: Alex Murshteyn <amurshteyn@clinellc.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 4:54 PM 
To: Mathews, Lisa A <Lisa.A.Mathews@ct.gov>; CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Selectman@WestportCT.gov; MYoung@WestportCT.gov; Blake Paynter 
<Blake.Paynter@AmericanTower.com>; Peter Fales <pfales@clinellc.com> 
Subject: RE: VZW Exempt Modification filing / Westport 2 CT (310968 / 12973878) / Westport 

All, 
Due to unforeseen events, Verizon would like to retract this filing at this time.  Would you be able to 
please withhold its review? 

Thanks, 

Alex Murshteyn 
508-821-0159


